
 

 
 

 

 

  
 

  

LOGOS Leaders Outreach 
 

Prayer Letter – June ‘16 
Darin and Allison Maurer 

    Maurer Family Milestones, Memories and Missions!    

Getting God’s Word into businessmen! 

 

 

Board Members 
 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach operates through prayer and financial donations from 

supporters.  Board members Scott Pappas (Chairman), Clint Bawcom, Dougal 

Cameron, Doug George, Adam Seals, Jerry Walker and Darin determine the 

required amount of support to cover ministry expenses including salary, with 

contributions receiving 501 (c) (3) tax-deduction receipts (EIN: 26-2834892). 

Serving on the Advisory Board, we have Jacob Baker, Carter Bechtol, Dirk 

Cameron, Dr. Steve Carpenter, Matt Crystal, Kenny DuBose, Dr. Frank 

Dunlap, Michael Fertitta, Taylor Guess, Dr. Wendell Johnston, Bill McKenzie, 

John Meredith and David Moore. 

 dsm@logosleadersoutreach.org 

 

 

During the year 

everyone receiving this 

gets prayed for still by 

name at least once for 

each letter, so please 

request prayers about 

anything going on or 

others you know with 

needs whenever you’d 

like to have something 

special offered.   

 

 

 

 

www.logosleadersoutreach.org 2203 Briarmead, Houston, TX  77057 713-545-6434 

 On May 27
th

, John Roland Maurer graduated from Second Baptist High School.  He has received some special awards, and now heads 

off to study Mechanical Engineering at the University of Texas.  This fall he’ll join our oldest son Christopher, who has one more year of 

undergraduate studies on that campus at the McCombs School of Business.  Our oldest child Margaret has worked in Dallas, TX since her 

graduation from the University of Oklahoma last year, and Christopher’s internship with JP Morgan has him in her city for the summer.  That 

leaves us soon with one child at home, Ashley, who has made it onto the 2
nd

 Baptist 8
th

 Grade cheerleading squad for the coming year.  Last but 

not least on June 20
th

, the parents of this family celebrated 29 years of marriage, which means we can look forward for just a little longer till the 

Terrific Thirty milestone.  So many memories of parental efforts to raise servants of Jesus Christ, with much more in store: hooray for Ashley’s 

age of 13. 

 Before the summer ends, Darin and John get to have another father/son outreach with a basketball missionary team to the Philippines.  

Serving with Sports Ambassadors, this will involve an intense schedule from June 28 – July 15.  This mission makes it a priority to work with local 

pastors, which enables players to present the Gospel with teammates at halftime of highly popular games daily in the Muslim areas of Butuan 

and San Franz.  John and Darin attended a seminar on Islam before leaving, and we would appreciate your prayers for them when you receive 

this.  Allison has let Darin play basketball like he still has some college eligibility to prepare for the fast-paced Filipino style of hoops that will take 

a lot of strength from the LORD (hopefully they’ll avoid sickness since on some days they actually have clinics scheduled along with possibly 2 

games the same day).  Building relationships while explaining what it means to believe in and follow Jesus Christ will help the ministries of 

Christians in area churches.  John’s done a great job witnessing in a similar overseas setting and Darin even gets to preach a couple of sermons.  

Please pray for the Gospel to penetrate the Philippines and more Filipinos making disciples from their time there!! 

 We appreciate your faithful support of our family in the Philippines and Texas. 

 

 


